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Welcome to the End of the term!Welcome to the End of the term!
The end of term is upon us.
Congratulations to our new OCCC
graduates!

Just a reminder to all students who have
library items checked out, specifically
textbooks and laptops, please remember
to turn them in by the last day of Spring
Term, June 14th. Have a great Summer
everyone! 

79 OCCC students were able to participate in our Spring survey;
here are some of the comments they left for us:

I do not own a computer, so borrowing one from the library
was important for my success. Also for a painting class, I
needed to borrow several art books from the library and the
Library Assistant Shannon helped me with this process.
Any time I have a question or need a book recommendation
the staff are always friendly and helpful! The study rooms are
also very valuable to my learning and I appreciate having
access to them.
Three times now, I would have been without a book for class,
but the Library had them (or ordered them) for me. Total
lifesavers!
The library's incredible staff helped me find the books I
needed for my classes, and they informed me about various
campus opportunities.

Thank you so much to everyone who participated. We greatly
appreciate you all. 

All through June we will be
displaying books by and about
those in the LBGTQ+
community  in honor of
LGBTQ+ Pride Month. 

A selection of fiction and non-
fiction will be displayed on the
table by the Library Services
window.  These books will be
switched out for others in our
collection throughout the
month.

Take a look at our word search
on the back of this newsletter
and see if you can find the
names of LGBTQ+ authors.
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All through June we will be
displaying books about
Scandinavian history with a
focus on Vikings and
Scandinavian folklore.

A selection of items will be
displayed on the cake
display in the Commons
near the Library Services
Window. 

We will be displaying books about
PTSD with a military focus in the
Library all through June in honor of
PTSD Awareness Month.  
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See if you can find all the names of LGBTQ+ authors
in this puzzle.  

Curtis Chin
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Laura Gao
Lamya H

George M. Johnson
Maia Kobabe
Sasha Velour


